
 

14 September 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
Your young person has been emailed the message below, copied to you for your information. 
 
It may be useful if you can remind them to bring a coat / waterproof jacket to school that day as 
the weather has suddenly become quite changeable. 
 
Many thanks! 
 
 
Dear Prefects, 
 
On Friday, 16 September, we have arranged a Team Building event for you. This is due to take 
place from 1-3pm on site and attendance is compulsory for all students on the Prefect Team. 
  
An outside agency will be here to run this event and will be offering elite skills from their field of 
work. 
  
You will need to bring your PE kit to school on this day, to change into, as this will be an outside 
event.  In the event of poor weather please bring an outdoor coat/waterproof clothing. 
  
Please note that school uniform will need to be worn to school as per normal. 
  
It will be a fun afternoon! 
  
Best wishes 
 
Mrs Miller and Mrs McGrain 
 


